
Super Typhoon Yagi  

 

Early on September 6, Super Typhoon Yagi was moving westward over the South China Sea. 

Late September 6th is predicted to see landfall over China's northern Hainan Province.Super 

typhoon Yagi, also called Enteng in the Philippines, is moving into far southern China early 

on September 6th, traveling westward across the South China Sea. Previously, the storm 

crossed the northern part of the Philippines to early September 3 after making landfall over 

the northern Aurora Province. The system's center of circulation was located around 687 

kilometers (427 miles) east-southeast of Hanoi, Vietnam, as of 11:00 CST.  

According to forecast models, the storm is expected to land late on September 6 over 

northern Hainan Province. As it moves west-northwest across the Gulf of Tonkin, the system 

is predicted to deteriorate into a typhoon by late. Yagi is expected to make landfall on 

September 8 and then track westward across northern Vietnam and far northern Laos, 

weakening quickly into a tropical storm before dissipating over far southern Yunnan Province 

in China early on September 9. The trajectory and intensity forecast still has some 

uncertainty, and there could be some big adjustments in the next few days. 

 



 


